From: Web NoReply

Sent: September 04, 2021 6:00 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Email - Communication - Samantha Molle - Residential Speed Limit Review - Speed Limit and Eligible

Streets - CK 6320-1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Flagged

--- Replies to this email will go to

Submitted on Saturday, September 4, 2021 - 17:59

Submitted by user: Anonymous

Submitted values are:

Date Saturday, September 04, 2021 To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council First Name Samantha

Last Name Molle

Phone Number

Email

Address Rempel Manor

City Saskatoon

Province Saskatchewan

Postal Code

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject Speed Limits

Meeting (if known)

Comments

I honestly just wonder why you even survey residents on things if you just go ahead with recommendations that reflect against the public's vote and your surveys. Reducing the residential speed limit to 40 is a waste of time. The speed limits are much lower than they need to be to begin with. Focus on making circle drive and the freeways more consistent with speed limits (90km everywhere). People die on those roads. Residential areas are not the concern, and I hate to break it to you, but no one will listen to your "Max 40km" signs. Unless that's what you want, is to generate revenue from tickets.. In that case, then you've struck gold and I hope you feel good about your motives. Thanks for listening! Attachments

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No